Dear Parents, August 2018

I look forward to partnering with you for your child's fourth grade year at Pleasant Ridge! As I get to know your child, I appreciate your advice and insight. Please complete this questionnaire. Then, send it in a sealed envelope with your child within the first couple of weeks of school. Thank you for your support!

Your child's name:
What do you think is most important for me to know about your child?
What motivates him/her?
What are his/her out of school activities or interests?

Overall, how does your child feel about school and beginning fourth grade?
What would you like to encourage your child to get better at?
What method of communication do you prefer (email, meeting, phone, note)?

